
Dear editorial board of the International Journal of Technology, 

 

We are glad to submit for publication our original article “An Evaluation of the State of the 
Top-Priority and Socially Important Industries of Russian Regions: an Analysis Based on 
Digital Tax Calculator Data”. The results presented in our article were successfully 
discussed at the International Scientific Conference on Innovations in Digital Economy: 
SPBPU IDE-2022 (Russia, October 27-28, 2022). Our article was prepared for the regular 
issue of the International Journal of Technology 

Our article contributes to the mathematical substantiation for the need to improve state 
support measures given to the region’s top-priority and socially important types of 
activities using taxation means and methods 

The study touches upon total tax burden and average salary of Russian enterprises by size 
and types of economic activity. We compare total tax burden and average salary for top-
priority and socially important sectors of the economy with other industries.   

We revealed the absence of considerable differences between top-priority and socially 
important sectors of the economy and other industries.  This led to the conclusion that top-
priority and socially important industries are insufficiently supported by the state. 

We believe that an open publication of an article in the regular issue of the International 
Journal of Technology will allow you to find like-minded people in the international 
scientific community for further joint development.  
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Natalia Victorova 
Elena Vylkova, 
Vladimir Naumov,  
Natalia Pokrovskaia 


